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TITAN CYBER ACADEMY'S MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Congratulations to TCA students: Ava Sutton, Grade K; Arthur Konieczny, Grade 4; and,

Amelia Peterson, Grade 7! Based on their work, focus, and effort throughout this past


month, they have been selected as “Students of the Month” for the month of February!

Keep up the great work!




MARCH EVENTS
Early Dismissal
March 31, 2023

TCA March

Madness Social
March 17, 2023

Amelia P
eterso

n

Amelia P
eterso

n

Amelia P
eterso

n

Student
 of th

e Month

Student
 of th

e Month

Student
 of th

e Month



 What's


Next?




 TCA Active
Engagement

In honor of Presidents Day, Mr. Klipa traveled to

Niles, Ohio to broadcast live with students from

the William McKinley Birthplace Home and

Museum, as a virtual celebration and learning

experience for our students. Ohio is known as

the “Mother of Presidents,” as seven US

Presidents were born there. The students

learned about the life of President McKinley,

focusing specifically on his early years, which

allowed them to get a different perspective of a

president.



Dr. Brian P Plichta
Principal-Titan Cyber Academy

Dr. P's Message

If you are considering cyber school, now or for next school year,
 please contact me to learn more. 

Dr. Plichta
412-466-9131 x 1041

plichtab@wmasd.org






The symbol of St. Patrick is a three-leaf shamrock, not a four-leaf clover. However,

long before the shamrock became associated with St. Patrick’s Day, the four-leaf

clover was regarded by ancient Celts as a charm against evil spirits. In the early

1900s, O. H. Benson, an Iowa school superintendent, came up with the idea of using

a clover as the emblem for a newly founded agricultural club for children in his

area. In 1911, the four-leaf clover was chosen as the emblem for the national club

program, later named 4-H.
 
 

  St. Patrick's ' Day-March
St. Patrick's ' Day-March    1717

   
Dear TCA families, Another month has passed! Spring is just around the corner. Our District middle and

high school students will be scheduling classes for next year in the coming weeks. All current 7-12 TCA

students will be able to schedule online just like current in-person students. Directions will be posted

on Schoology.  Students will have the option of selecting cyber or in-person courses. If you are unsure,

we recommend selecting online at this time.

If your child needs any type of academic support or enrichment, please reach out to us at the Academy

so that we can help ensure that each child has a strong finish to the school year. If you have any

questions, you can always reach out via Schoology, email, or phone. Thank you! My best to you and

your family.


